
From: Villarreal, Christopher 
Sent: 2/17/2011 5:02:45 PM 
To: Dietz Sidney (70=PG&F,/Qn=Cornorate/rn=Rerinients/rn=SRD4) 

Redacted 

Cc: Al-Mukdad, Wendy (wendy.al-mukdad@cpue.ea.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Recall: Question regarding IEC standards 

Villarreal, Christopher would like to recall the message, "Question regarding IEC standards". 
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